
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

 
The Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority is requesting qualifications from 
Architectural/Engineering firms for consideration in the competitive selection for professional 
services to provide full Architectural and Engineering Services for Undefined Projects, which 
may require professional and/or technical services. 
 
Those interested in submitting a response to this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may obtain 
the instructions/information package by contacting SE Blueprint, 540 South Main Street, Suite 
211, Akron, Ohio  44311.  (330) 376-1689  seblue@seblueprint.com  
 
All responses to this RFQ, to be considered, must be submitted in accordance with the 
requirements of the RFQ and received by AMHA no later than 4:00 p.m. (local time) on 
Wednesday, May 18, 2022. 
 

Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority 
Debbie Barry 

Interim Executive Director 
 
 
 
 


